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Jeff Watson

From: Keli Bender <krd.keli@fairpoint.net>
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2015 2:02 PM
To: Jeff Watson
Subject: Strole

Jeff, 
This is in regards to the Strole project, BL-15-00009. All conditions set forth in the KRD General 
Guidelines have been met. Please let me know if you need anything further. 
Keli 


